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June 2018 Highlights 

Dear Pastor, 
  

Children’s Day: Children’s Day, on June 2nd in Santa Maria da Feira, went very well. In 

preparation. We put up almost 50 posters throughout the community. 10 first-time visitors or 

three families attended the Children’s Day. Two of the families were doing other things and saw 

the bounce house. Of course, their little girls wanted to jump in the bounce house. Every 10 

minutes, we gave away prizes raffle-style to those who had filled out visitor cards with their 

contact information. Praise the Lord that all the visitors filled out the visitor cards at least 

partially. The third family was from Ireland who own a house on the street behind the church. 

They saw our posters announcing Children’s Day and had planned on attending. They visit 

Portugal 2 or 3 times a year. Prayerfully, they will visit the church on future vacations and get 

saved. 

Family Conference: The Family Sunday was rescheduled from June 24th to July 1st. It was well 

attended and a great encouragement to the church family. During Sunday School, Pastor Loop 

taught an exceptional lesson on the Biblical family. While Pastor Mark Pereira, preached an 

excellent sermon in our morning service. Thank you for all of your prayers. God bless you. 

Praises 

• Great Children’s Day 

• Family Conference 

• New Contacts 

Prayer Requests 
  

Salvations & Visitors. 

Contacts to Return 

Summer Camp 

Up Next 
• Annual Church Picnic 07/07 

• Pastor’s Appreciation 07/08 

• Summer Camp  07/23-27 

Goals 
 

• Contacts Made. 

 


